From: I @ < il com>
Sent: October 15, 2024 4:23 PM

To: Common Clerk <commonclerk@saintjohn.ca>

Subject: To: Mayor Reardon & City Council Re: Stop Light Cameras/Radar

You don't often get email from richard.paxton77 @gmail.com. Learn why this is important

[ External Email Alert] **Please note that this message is from an
external sender. If it appears to be sent from a Saint John employee,
please forward the email to spamsample@saintjohn.ca or contact the IT
Service Desk.**

Dear Mayor Reardon & City Council,
| respectfully request that you give serious consideration to installing Stop Light
Cameras and Radar with the aim of better enforcement of traffic regulations.
Drivers accelerating through Red Lights is a frequent occurrence and particularly
poses a great risk to disabled and elderly pedestrian traffic.
My wife and | have had several near misses from drivers accelerating through

Red Lights.

Thank you,
Richard & Leonora Paxton





